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The Mental Hygiene Administration is asking for feedback on providers’ preparedness for 

participating in QHPs in 2014.  A brief 9-item survey has been developed to collect this feedback. 

 

All providers are being asked to complete the survey by Friday, December 13, 2013. 

Instructions to Start the Survey:  Ctrl + Click link below 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/5G2S3JD 

 

For questions about the survey you may use the email address below: 

Instructions to Email:  Ctrl + Click link below 

marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com 

 

For information about and how to sign-up for specific QHPs you may use the links below to connect 

with Maryland Health Benefit Exchange and/or Maryland Health Connection: 

Instructions to Read More on QHPs:  Ctrl + Click link below 

http://marylandhbe.com 

http://www.marylandhealthconnection.gov 

 

Thank you in advance for your participation in the survey! 
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